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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER    

BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 18TH JULY 2017 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Chief Minister set out in detail the timetable for the appointment of the new Chief Executive of 

the States of Jersey? 

 

 

Answer 

 

Following the States approval of P.11/2017 in relation to the appointment of a Chief Executive Officer for 

the States of Jersey, we have been making progress on recruitment in accordance with the following 

timetable: 

 

 Advertising 3 – 31 May 

 Longlisting 13 June 

 Shortlisting 29 June 

 Interviews 11 July 

 

We hope to be in a position to make further announcements in the coming days. 

 

 
 


